

November, 2024

Follow us on Facebook



The men's and gleaning ministry of United Methodist Church, New Lenox donated over 3,000 pounds of potatoes, cereal and water.

This is the fourth year in a row that Mr. Bob Broches has blessed our ministry.





Taylors Candy has, once again, stepped up and helped us by donating many pallets of sweet treats. God bless them all.



We are still in need of volunteers.

If you are interested, please call 708-597-6326.

Visit our website at OPBLESSING.ORG

Nathan Hale School of Crestwood is holding a food drive to benefit our community.

This is the fifth year they have held one for us.



October Statistics

Heads of Households	1050
Individuals	3286
Prayed with	925
Professions of Faith	7



Operation Blessing

will be holding its annual

CHRISTMAS TOY DAY

on

Saturday, December 14th from 9am to 12 noon.

We need **new** toys for boys and girls from 1yr to 14 yrs old.

The toys do not need to be wrapped because we will invite the parents to come and pick toys that they can wrap for their children for Christmas.

Toys need to be brought to our Operation Blessing location (4901 W 128th Pl, Alsip) any time before December 13th. Call 708-597-6326 before you come to make sure someone will be there.

Please, no stuffed animals.

Questions? call Marsha at 708-218-2130

Thanks for your help!



